





Date: 28-05-2022

TCS/GEN/044/2022-23

CIRCULAR

الخيرية الأعمال- VALUE OF THE MONTH: CHARITY

SUBJECT: PARENT COUNCIL - POST HOLDERS OF 2022-23

Dear Parent,

Greetings from The Central School-Dubai!

The Central School takes great pride in informing our parent community that the first Parent Council meeting for the academic year 2022-23 was convened on 21st May 22 at the school auditorium between 10.30 am to 12.45 pm. The meeting was graced by the President and Secretary of the Parent Council along with other Executive Council Members. The School was represented by the Director and other Senior Leaders.

The post holders of 2022-23 Parent Council are as follows:

President – Mr. Imtiaz Minni (Parent of Anas Iqbal Gr-10) Secretary – Mr. Muralidar (Parent of Gowtam Aadi Gr-10)

We extend our heartfelt congratulations and wish them all the very best for this new endeavor. Hope with the support of our Parent Council Leaders and Parent Community the school will reach new heights and attain new targets.

Regards,

Seema Umar

Vice Principal.

Jeems Umas



THE CENTRAL SCHOOL, P.B NO: 90697, DUBAI, U.A.E. PHONE: (0)4 267 4433 | Email: info@centralschool.net